
                                                                                                                                              

Date-3-11-22 

Dear Parents, 

                     School re-opens on 7th November 22 i.e. Monday.Collect 

your wards Winter Jackets from Suyog collection. 

                     It is mandatory to send your ward in school uniform ,blue 

socks, black regular shoes and blue winter jacket. 

                    No other jackets, shoes,socks will be allowed.  

Your co-operation is a necessary part to maintain school discipline. 


